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WEINBERG FOUNDATION GRANTS $850,000 IN EMERGENCY 
FUNDING TO SUPPORT COMMUNITIES AFFECTED BY 

WILDFIRES ON MAUI AND HAWAIʻI ISLAND 
 
Baltimore (Aug. 10, 2023) – In response to the devastation and loss of life caused by the wildfires on 
Maui and Hawaiʻi Island, The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Foundation has provided $850,000 in grants 
to support initial relief efforts in severely affected communities. The wildfires, which began Aug. 8 and 
quickly spread because of high winds from Hurricane Dora, have killed at least 36 people and displaced 
hundreds. The Foundation stands with all of these communities during this challenging time.  
 
Grants will address immediate needs — including the physical and mental health needs of children, 
families, and residents of all ages — and help begin to rebuild and restore the affected communities. 
Funding will go to organizations as follows: 
 
• $500,000 to the Hawai‘i Community Foundation Maui Strong Fund to support evolving needs as 

assessed by government and community partners, including shelter, food, financial assistance, and 
other services. 
 

• $250,000 to Vibrant Hawaiʻi to support this community-based organization in connecting residents 
on Hawaiʻi Island and statewide with the resources available to them, as well as long-term response, 
recovery, and resilience. 
 

• $100,000 to Jewish Community Services of Hawaiʻi to support recovery from the wildfires in the 
state’s Jewish community, including mental health and crisis-intervention services, as well as 
emergency funds for those in extreme need.   

 
The Weinberg Foundation’s response to other emergencies and disasters includes $250,000 after the 
earthquake in Turkey and Syria; $250,000 after Hurricane Ian in Florida; $250,000 after the mass 
shooting in Highland Park, Ill.; $250,000 after the mass shooting in Uvalde, Texas; $250,000 after the 
mass shooting in Buffalo, N.Y.; and $1 million after Russia’s invasion of Ukraine. 
 
The Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Foundation is dedicated to meeting the basic needs of people experiencing poverty. Each year, the Foundation 
provides about $150 million in total grant activity, supporting nonprofits that offer direct services in the areas of Housing, Health, Jobs, 
Education, and Community Services. The Foundation’s priority communities are Baltimore, Chicago, Hawaiʻi, Israel, New York City, Northeastern 
Pennsylvania, and San Francisco. This includes supporting nonprofits serving federally designated rural areas within, or adjacent to, these 
priority communities. For more information, please visit www.hjweinbergfoundation.org. 
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